7th September 2012

Ron & Della Gettinby 25 Dawson Drive Burgh Le Marsh

Dear Peter and David,

We wanted to thank you both for the recent work you carried out on our bungalow.

The extension was a much needed improvement to our home and the driveway adds 'kerb appeal'.

You were both prompt, efficient and professional at all times. The standard of work carried out was excellent and matched our original design perfectly. Despite the poor weather conditions, you worked through and completed the project within the desired timescale.

We also cannot fault your personal pride in your work, with you ensuring every element was as requested and maintaining contact after you had left to continue this level of customer service.

We have already begun to recommend you both to friends and family and wouldn't hesitate to use your company again should we require any further work.

Yours Faithfully

Ron and Della